
 

 

 
DeKalb County Communications Department | Manuel J. Maloof Center | 1300 Commerce Drive, 6th Floor | Decatur, GA 30030 

 
MEDIA CONTACTS 

Andrew Cauthen Alicia Pennie         

Communications Manager  Public Relations Manager   

404-371-2806 (o) 770-621-7266 (o)    

470-553-4408 (c) 678-858-9488 (c)  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
March 1, 2022 
 

**UPDATED** 
Haygood Drive Water Line Replacement Project 

Begins March 1  
Construction to install 16-inch water line system 

 
Decatur Ga. – Efforts to improve water service capacity throughout DeKalb County 
continues on Tuesday, Mar. 1, with the launch of the Haygood Drive Water Line 
Replacement Project. Work will include the installation of 1,250 linear feet of new, 16” 
water line on Haygood Drive between Clifton Road and Ridgewood Drive. The line 
repair project is expected to last approximately 3 months (March 2022 to May 2022), 
barring any weather delays. 
 

 
 
Motorists should expect delays stemming from the lane closure. Lane closure signs and 
traffic flaggers will assist motorists in moving safely around the lane closure. 
Construction crews will work diligently to minimize the length of impact to motorists. 

 
To learn more about the Haygood Drive Water Line Replacement Project call the 
DWM Project Information Line at 1-800-986-1108 or email 
projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov with questions.  
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